
 

 
20 February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Next week, Year 8 students will complete a Maths and an English skills assessment in the Sports 
Hall. The Maths assessment requires no revision, and preparation for the English assessment is 
set as homework and is the usual end of topic assessment. 
 
Each assessment is 45 minutes long and will provide students with low pressure experience of 
sitting assessments in the Sports Hall. This experience will support them later in their school 
career when exams become more pressured during Key Stage 4. All students will be notified of 
these arrangements in assembly this week. 
 
The assessments will take place as follows: 
English - Tuesday 27 February, Period 1 
Maths - Wednesday 28 February, Period 1 
 
Please may I reiterate that there is no more preparation needed for these than is usual for end of 
topic assessments. 
 
If you have any questions please email me; srolt@carringtonschool.org 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mr S Rolt 
Deputy Headteacher 
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